- Qetes 22 1950
Dear Mr. Morss:

We wish to acknowledge and verify the
report of your reception of Station WMUR
on October 2, 1941, our first day on the ir!

Your -log, from'7:01L to 7:30 PN, was
exactly as broadcast.

We hope you will continue to listen to us..
and also pay us a visit when you are up
this way.

Best 73's!

Station WMUR



